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Press reports regarding Star Paper Mills Ltd. 

 

The press had reports that S K Bangur flagship, West Coast Paper Mills Limited, is all set to acquire 

a G P Goenka group firm, Star Paper Mills Limited . 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had written to 

the officials of the company. 

 

Star Paper Mills Limited has vide their letter dated November 20, 2000 stated "We must state that 

the report is not correct. We are committed to adhering to the provisions of the Listing Agreement 

and, in particular, clause 36 thereof and we undertake to advise the Exchanges should material 

event arise". 

 


